





To allow the depth of the proposed extension to be out of alignment with neighbouring properties
sets a dangerous precedent not only now but in future applications allowing encroachment onto The
Green Belt.

This application is not an appropriate development in The Green Belt. The increase in floor space
would increase by 100%, this would result in a disproportionate increase in size to the original
dwellinghouse as at 1948.

The new building would have a greater visual impact in terms of prominence, bulk and design on the
character of the original house.

The appearance of the new building would not reflect on the character and distinctiveness of it's
rural settings.

This application should be refused for the reasons stated above.
We would ask you to reconsider this draft report and to take into account the issues we have raised.

We look forward to receiving an amended report.

D L Nicholls S Nicholls





